
 

 

It is a blessing to wish each of you a Merry Christmas! Galatians 4:4 says, “But 
when the fulness of time was come, God sent forth his Son…” God’s timing is 
always perfect.  Jesus was born on the exact day that God had set forth from the 
beginning, and He died on the cross for our sins on the exact day that God prescribed.  May we 
rejoice in the Risen King who makes everything beautiful in His time. 

Baptisms 
What a blessing to see 2 people 
follow the Lord in believer’s baptism 
December 1.  Tifani, a young lady 
who Sara was able to lead to the 
Lord and disciple, was one of those 
who took this step of obedience.  
Please pray that the Lord would 
help others to be saved and to 
follow Him in this important step. 

Furlough 

We thank the Lord for a 
good trip back to America 
earlier this month.  Our time 
has already been blessed 
with time spent with family

as well as our home 
church.  Our prayer is 
that we might be a 
blessing as we begin our 
travels to visit both current 
supporting churches and new 
churches over these next few 
months.  God has opened some 
wonderful doors of opportunity for 
us to share the work that He has 
called us to in Peru.  We have a 
fairly full schedule, but please feel 
free to contact us by email at         
rstover22@yahoo.com or by phone 
(330-771-1127) if you would like us  
to come by your church. 
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Our hearts are so thankful for each of you and how God allows us to serve Him together with you in carrying 
the Good News to those who have never heard.  Your prayers and support are a blessing to our family, and we 
could not do what we do without you! 

Worshipping the Christ of Christmas,  
Robert & Sara Stover and Family 

★

Summer 
Opportunities 
While we have been 
enjoying the cold and 
snow, summer is 
beginning in Peru.  With 
summer break from 
school and warm 
weather, come many 
opportunities to minister.  
Please pray for our 
church during the 
months of January and 
February, as they hold 3 
VBSs, youth camp, an 
evangelistic/anniversary 
conference, among 
other things.  We pray 
that the Lord would give 
His strength to His 
people to accomplish 
His work.  Please pray 
that the Lord of the 
harvest would raise up 
the laborers to go forth 
into His harvest.  

 

http://www.mwbm.org
http://www.stovers2peru.com
mailto:rstover22@yahoo.com
http://www.mwbm.org
http://www.stovers2peru.com
mailto:rstover22@yahoo.com
mailto:rstover22@yahoo.com
mailto:rstover22@yahoo.com

